TAI CHI MEETING
June 03, 2021
4:00 p.m.

Officers present: Dan Rather, Norris Bryant
Absent: Sue Ackerman, Maurice Kelsall
Acting Secretary: Maria Coesens

There were two members attending the meeting.

This was the first meeting where the members of the club could attend. Dan began the
meeting going over what the Board has been doing over the last year (2020) when we were
unable to meet or have classes due to Covid19.

Treasurer report: Balance as of 29" May 2021 is $4008.46.
Dan thanked each of the officers for their dedication this past year.

During the past year (2020) the Board has been meeting every week with the task to review
and update the By-laws of the Tai Chi Club. These changes have been sent out to the entire
membership for review and to vote on when we hold the General Meeting on the 11" of
June.

The focal point and the responsibility of the Board is to establish transparency and openness
to the club in all of the Boards activities.

At this time, we have 75 members. We will need 15 people to have a quorum for the General
Meeting to be held on June 11, 2020 at Social Hall 2 at Bell Center. Besides voting on the
changes to the By-laws we will also hold an election of officers to take office for the
remainder of 2021. We have two (2) volunteers who have volunteered to run for office.

An open house was held at Bell Rec Center to demonstrate the various classes the Tai Chi
Club presents. It was a great success with over 120 people in attendance. This was reflected

the following week when the classes had many visitors attending the classes.

The General Meeting will be held at Social Hall 2 on June 11, 2021 to vote on the acceptance
of the By-laws and the election of new officers. Please attend.

Submitted bY: Maria Coesens, Acting Secretary






